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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Earn — For her excellent reading of 'The Lion, 
The Witch & The Wardrobe'  

7J 
Mohamed — For speaking in full sentences to 
students and staff 

7L Racim — For great work in computing  

8J 
Ayman — For his kindness and positive attitude 
towards others in his class  

8R 
Marko — For trying to use a knife and fork 
more at lunch time 

9A 
Joshua — For using his AAC brilliantly in front of 
the OFSTED inspectors 

Y9 Qahar — For being kind and respectful  

10R 
Kwabena —  For consistently using his AAC and 
inputting new words 

10RM 
Anna — For working well in lessons and helping 
others 

11C Annabelle — For her amazing art poly printing 

Y11 
Alim — For working very hard and taking a 
leading role in literacy lessons  

12C 
Abdul — For great self regulation of his 
emotions using deep breathing exercises 

12L 
Tarique —  For being very sensible, mature and 
considerate of his classmates' well-being 

Y12 Ashlyn — For writing a fantastic book review 

13K 
Amy — For a positive attitude at Roots and 
Shoots 

13L Kamari — For wearing his hearing aid in lessons 

14R Anna Kay — For fantastic reading in Literacy  

14S Alfie — For being very mature this week 

Star of the Week 

Amelie 9A  

For excellent work in computing 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

OFSTED visited our school on Tuesday and Wednesday this 
week. It was a very busy few days from receiving notification 
of the visit on Monday morning. Our pupils shone and they 
were able to tell the Inspectors many positive things about 
Highshore! The Inspection judgement  is not confirmed until it 
has been Quality Assured. We will share the report with you 
as soon as it’s published. We’re grateful to you for your 
support. Thank you to colleagues, parents, Governors and to 
our young people for everything they’ve done to support the 
Inspection. 

 

Yesterday we celebrated World Book Day! We had a great 
day and enjoyed storytelling, performance, dance and a visit 
form an author! Pupils looked wonderful and there were 
many inventive costumes. Huge thanks go to Fooditude for 
another creative cake. It really is a highlight of the day! Prior 
to the day classes collect reading points. Winners of book 
sacks by 9A, 11C and 13L. 

 

Our parent group is meeting on Monday from 10-30am. 
Please do come along and support each other and our 
school. The group is planning an event for former parents 
and pupils towards the end of the month. Please contact Don 
Burford on info.hpgroup@aol.com if you’d like to come along 
or get more involved. 

 

Thank you to all parents for your support in what has been a 
very busy week. The kind feedback and messages of support 
we’ve had really make a difference and are appreciated. 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 

 

Every year, Eileen cuts our wonderful cake from Fooditude 

with our oldest and youngest pupils. 
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